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Notification

Expression of Interest (EOI) is being invited by PFC Consulting Limited
(PFCCL) for 3t Round of coal linkage auction under SHAKTI B(ii)

As per amended SHAKTI policy issued by Ministry of Coal on 25.03.2019,
CIL/SSCL may grant coal linkages on auction basis to Power Producers/IPPs
having already concluded long term PPAs as on 17.05.2017.

PFCCL has announced the third round of such auction on its website. In this
context, interested entities may register their specified end use plant(s) on the
website of the MSTC Ltd from January 08, 2020 at the following link:

https://www.mstcecommerce.com/auctionhome/shakti/indexr3.jsp

Interested entities are requested to kindly take note of the same and to check
the above MSTC website link and PFCCL website regularly for updates.

rded

e RLE 2020

N. S. Mondal
(Chief Engineer)
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